
CUSTOMER NOTICE 
 
 
 Missouri (Bill Message) 
 
Your Rates, Terms or Services Will Change Thank you for being a valued AT&T customer.  Effective June 12, 
2013, the minimum usage charge for customers that are not on a long distance plan will increase from $12.50 to 
$17.50.   The minimum usage charge only applies to customers that have not chosen a long distance calling plan. 
For more information, to cancel service, or to discuss other long distance calling plans, please call the toll free  
number on your bill or visit us online at www.att.com. 


